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Spencer Shambray

From: Austin Tupler Trucking, Inc <tupler@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2016 1:42 PM
To: Spencer Shambray
Subject: Re: Contract Renewal - Bid 2015-015

Spencer , 
We can not renew the city of Margate contract for another year 
 
 
  
Glen Tupler  
President 
Austin Tupler Trucking, Inc  
954.583.0801 
 

From: Spencer Shambray <sshambray@margatefl.com> 
To: "tupler@bellsouth.net" <tupler@bellsouth.net>  
Cc: PurchasingDepartment <PurchasingDepartment@margatefl.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2016 12:10 PM 
Subject: Contract Renewal - Bid 2015-015 
 
Glen, 
  
This is a follow up to our conversations last week.  You indicated that you cannot hold your pricing for 
the first renewal period of our co-op Bid No. 2015-015.  Initially we discussed that you were not able 
to hold pricing for the entirety of your company’s awarded items.  We later discussed that you could 
not hold pricing for specific items such as non-aggregate and non-sand items.  As I stated, I cannot 
authorize partial renewal to the extent that you have requested since the contract only allows for 
changes such as fuel cost increases.  Also, the other awardees have already agreed the entirety 
renewal of their awarded items. 
  
Since our communications were all over the phone, please confirm in writing your inability to renew by 
replying to this email. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Spencer Shambray, CPPB 
Purchasing Manager 
City of Margate 
5790 Margate Boulevard 
Margate, FL  33063 
sshambray@margatefl.com 
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(954) 935-5341 Phone 
Office Hours:  M-Th 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM 
  
  

Please Note: The City of Margate is a public entity subject to Chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes concerning public records. Under Florida law, e-mail 
addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this 
entity. All e-mail messages sent and received are captured by our server and retained as public records. 

 


